TYLER JUVINALL

SERVING AT LAKE LUNDGREN BIBLE CAMP



LIFE & MINISTRY UPDATE

Friends and Family,

Since the summer of 2023, I've been serving as the Program Director at Northland Camp & Conference Center. This past summer marked my third with them, and our theme was Legends of the Jungle. I had the privilege of writing Funny Time skits, planning games, recruiting staff, managing summer scheduling, and much more.

One exciting project I got to launch was Northland on the Road—a traveling, one-day camp experience for local churches. It's part camp, part youth rally, and this past spring, we ran four of these events.

In December 2023, I also graduated with my Master's in Organizational Leadership from Maranatha Baptist University.

MERCY CHURCH

One of the most significant moments in the past few years happened in the fall of 2024, when I was invited to visit Mercy Church, a small, country church plant, less than a year old. My friend Jack who I'll be working with in my next role—extended



the invitation.

I went, not expecting to stay. But what I found was a group of believers who were passionate about their church and a pastoral team that faithfully exalted Jesus through their preaching and lives. Over time, God clearly knit my heart to this church family, and theirs to me. They've discipled me, encouraged me, challenged me spiritually, and opened doors for ministry—especially in preaching.

CALLED TO PREACH

That last piece has been especially impactful. I've had many opportunities to preach before, but I mostly saw it as a chance to grow in my ability. Lately, though, the Lord has been shifting my mindset. I now believe He's calling me to develop this gift more intentionally—not just as a useful skill, but as a way to more fully serve His kingdom.

A NEW CHAPTER: LAKE LUNDGREN BIBLE CAMP

As God was doing this work in my heart, He also began connecting me with the staff at Lake Lundgren Bible Camp. I went to church with some of them, got to know others through meals and visits, and quickly came to admire their deep investment in gospel-centered ministry. It was clear we shared a common purpose: pointing campers to Jesus.

Eventually, they offered me a position as Program Coordinator. What drew me in most was the opportunity to join the preaching team at Camp allowing me to continue growing in the area where I feel most called. After much prayer and wise counsel, I decided to finish the summer at Northland and begin a new role at Lake Lundgren this fall.

At Lake Lundgren, I'll have responsibilities in several areas, including:

- Preaching and Teaching
- Discipleship and Family Camps
- Camper and Church Follow-Up
- Guest Group Coordination
- Scheduling
- Devotional Writing



PARTNERING

One unique aspect of Lake Lundgren is that all fulltime staff serve as missionary staff. This allows the camp to keep costs low so that families of all income levels can hear the gospel and respond to Christ.

As part of that team, I'll be raising financial support. My salary will be provided by ministry partners who give monthly and commit to praying regularly for the work being done at camp.

How You Can Help

- 1. Pray That God would use me to advance His kingdom at Lake Lundgren.
- 2. Consider Giving I'm building a team of supporters to make this work possible. Of course, all gifts are welcome, whether one-time or recurring. I'll also be sending out quarterly newsletters to keep you updated on what God is doing through the ministry.

Thanks for reading and for being a part of this next step of faith—whether through prayer, encouragement, or support. I'm so grateful.

Tyler Juvinall



tylerjuvinall@outlook.com



3 715-216-7148

